
Communication at Newtongrange Overview 

Communication Type What is it used for 

 

Photos 

Key events shared  

Class Learning  

 

Newsletters 

Key dates 

Class information 

Termly Overviews  

Reminders 

 

Learning snapshots for all classes  

 

Home Learning P3 – P7 

Classwork P3 - P7 

 

Return slips  

Payment required  

Permissions over and above local environment 

forms  

 

School Documents 

Class Termly overviews 

School Closure Activities  

 

Email - 

Newtongrange.PS@midlothian.gov.uk 

Phone – 0131 271 4645 

 

If you would like to speak to the class 

teacher, the best way to organise this is to 

email the school and request a call back or to 

call the office.  

Letters can also be sent into school with 

children. P1 pupils – notes can be put into blue 

reading bags with any information for 

teachers.  

Important Communication will also be sent by 

email via group call. 
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